
Announcements – December 1, 2021 
 

 
CAFETERIA   
 Cafeteria Specials today are: 

• Chicken Chow Mein  
• Chicken Strips and Fries 
• Veggie Burgers 

 
COUNSELLING 
 All students in Grade 12 need to sign their TVR – Transcript Verification 

Record – to confirm that all information about grad status is correct.  This will 
be done today in class during period 4. 
Grade 12s with a Flex or Study block in period 4 must report to the Library to 
sign their TVRs.  Don’t forget to bring a pen! 
 
Grades 10 – 12 

 Post-Secondary BC is hosting a virtual information fair with every public 
college and university in the province today. 
Go to their website to register and connect with your counsellor for further 
information. 
 

 Students in grades 10 -12 who are interested in learning more about TRU – 
Thompson Rivers University in Kamloops – are invited along with their 
parents, to attend an in-person session tomorrow – Thursday December 2 – 
at the Surrey Civic Hotel from 7 – 9pm.  Register at tru.ca/infosessions.   
Connect with Ms. Falk in Counselling for more information. 
 

CAREERS 
 Attention Grade 12 students interested in scholarships. The Scholarship 

meeting is happening at Lunch today in B115.    
 Topics include:  school nominations for the Schulich, BC Excellence and 

Cmolik awards.  We will also view upcoming deadlines for December and 
January scholarships. There are several new scholarship listings on the 
Scholarship TEAM.  See Ms. Rogerson or the Career Center for details. 

 
CLUBS 
 Board Games with BASES is happening at lunch today in B101. 
 Global Issues Club will be meeting today at lunch in Portable 11. 
 GSA Club will be meeting today at lunch in B001. 
 Toy Club will be meeting today at lunch in P12. 
 Math homework Club happing today during Lunch in C103 and C104. 
 Weight training club is happening today at lunch in the weight room. 



 

BLUE BIN WEDNESDAY 
 Please have a volunteer in each class bring down your class’s blue bin to the 

recycling areas outside between 11:30-1:00pm. The recycling bin is located 
on the North side of the school, to the right, down the ramp 

GALAXY 
 The Galaxy is OPEN!  Come to the lower B wing at lunch for your Sulli 

Merch, drinks and sweet treats!  Check out @shsgalxy for our menu. 
 
ATHLETICS 
 Basketball Intramurals are starting soon!  Sign up is now open through 

December 8th at the Athletic board by the gym water Fountain.  Teams of 6-8 
players, full court 4v4 with a grade 8-9 league and a 10-12 league. 
Hope to see you there! 


